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Dear Passaic Valley School Community,

In the past year, we have made substantial upgrades to our academic programs, course offerings,
extracurricular activities and facilities. Our students and staff have developed a great sense of pride with
all of the changes that have occurred. It is safe to say the hive is alive and there is no better time to be a
Hornet than now!

Please read the following reminders to ensure the smooth reopening of school next week:

> Students report on Tuesday, September 6. The school day begins at 8:04am and ends at 2:30pm.

> We recently partnered with Tutor.com and the Princeton Review which will provide PVRHS
students with on-demand, 1-on-1 tutoring, anywhere, at any time. More information will be
released shortly and students will be able to access their accounts in the next few weeks.

> As school begins, we expect an increase in traffic around the campus. Please plan accordingly if
you drive your child to school.

> For those taking the bus we ask for your patience. There is still a shortage of bus drivers which
remains out of our control.

> Juniors and Seniors are permitted to leave campus during their lunch period this year.

We had a great summer with several more major projects being completed. The community is buzzing
and we look forward to the 2022-2023 school year!

Educationally yours,

l/é/\- Héc

Bracken Healy, Ed.D.
Superintendent

#SUHRMUP
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